
From: JEAN M SCORGIE ‪<jean@weaverscraft.com> ‬ 
Date: Wed, Apr 23, 2014 at 11:54 AM 
Subject: Re: Weavers Craft 
To: Marsha Rehkamp <mrehkamp@gmail.com> 
 
 
 
Hello Marsha and Williamsburg Spinners & Weavers, 
 
Yes, I've been slowing down in getting new issues published. However, 
new subscriptions and renewals continue to come, and I began to feel the 
weight of all the issues I owed subscribers. 
 
So I announced on the back cover of Issue 30 that I will no longer accept 
new subscriptions and renewals. The last issue I am promising to publish 
will be Issue 32 (although I may do more if I feel like it). 
 
I have postponed updating the website to allow people to subscribe 
starting with Issue 29 and expiring with Issue 32. (Issue 30 is the current 
issue, which I send along with Issue 29.) 
 
When I update the website in a few weeks, the subscriptions and renewals 
will go away. All the back issues will continue to be available through the 
website and retail stores around the country--the only change will be no 
more subscriptions. 
 
When I publish a new issue, I'll put a photo of the front cover on the 
opening page of the website, making it easy to check occasionally to see 
whether you have the current issue. 
 
In the meantime, subscribers with subscriptions expiring past Issue 32 are 
welcome to substitute a back issue for each one or request a refund. 
 
I hope that answers your questions--if you have further concerns, please 
let me know. 
 
Best wishes on your weaving, 
Jean 
 


